From: ccadman@hotmail.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 5:23 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Susan Cadman 429 via Cruz Oceanside, CA 92057-8520

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I am writing to ask you to support the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits. The speculative trading has caused excessive prices for gas, food, and transportation-related activities. Speculative trading hurts the economy and the average American who struggles to pay for rising fuel and food costs. Thank you for putting Americans first.

Sincerely,

Susan Cadman